GAIL:

Would the MPA faculty please rise and join the MES faculty up on stage, for the hooding of the MES/MPA graduates…
<Read names>
MES faculty, please be seated. 

RANDEE:

Hi, I’m Randee Gibbons, Assistant MPA Director for the General cohort, which consists students in  the Public and Non-Profit Administration and Public Policy concentrations.
We’re now going to proceed with the hooding of the MPA general cohort!
I’ll be reading the names in the order listed in the program, with a few additions. General cohort graduates, when I call your name, please rise, walk to the center aisle and to the front of the room to be hooded by the person of your choice. After you are hooded, please move to my left (point) and wait up here as your Cohort is hooded and joins you.

If you are in the audience and will be hooding one of the graduates, please come up and stand with faculty when you hear your graduate’s name.

<Read names>

I present the MPA general cohort class of 2010!

MPA graduates be seated.

MAGGIE:

RANDEE:

Hi again everyone – you’ve met Maggie and me, and this is Jan Hays, our MPA Office Assistant. As MPA staff, we’re here to make a special presentation – to recognize Cheryl Simrell King, for 4 years of service as our MPA Director. Cheryl’s term was “up” after 3 years, but she after much lobbying/begging she so graciously extended her term an extra year. Her time will be up in August, when our new Director, Lee Lyttle, will take over, and Cheryl will become (air quotes) “just a faculty member” once more! 
After teaching undergraduates in Fall 2010 and then taking a very well deserved sabbatical for 3 quarters, she will be returning to teach in MPA once more in Fall 2011! 
Cheryl, thank you so much for your outstanding work and for being who you are! We will miss you! Please come up and receive your cards and flowers.

